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Clarification on the Proxy Form
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Dear Esteemed shareholders,

The Proxy form is not available, as the
Extraordinary General Meeting will be held
remotely via means of modern technology, to
ensure the safety of dealers in the financial
market. This is in support of the preventive
within the framework of supporting preventive
and precautionary efforts and measures
exerted by the competent and relevant health
authorities to address the emerging corona
virus (COVID-19).

We invite all shareholders of the Bawan
Company to use remote electronic voting via
the website of Tadawulaty Service:

http://www.tadawulaty.com.sa/

We hope that the shareholders register in
Tadawulaty service, and the voting will be
available free of charge to all shareholders
before the date of the Extraordinary General

Meeting according to the statutory period.

cal I Caablisall ol

Amanll Gy LLESY) ol Cun Jisie e dS S Zasa
o Abaal) Al Jilay pe 4<,al Lalall e dalall
ALl 3 sud) 3 alalaiall Aadls e Lo ja @lld g any
Oe A0 Y A8l el Yl 2 seall aes Ul Ay
gaaill ANl @ldy daiiall daaall cilgall J8

(COVID-19) 250l Lig 558 g il

s ASY wdsall e cllys g e (A5 S Gy gl

/http://www.tadawulaty.com.sa

Y A 8 Jaall Gpaalisal) 3alid) (e Jali afle
i Gpaaliall mreal Ulae #lie Cypaill 5% Cagug
el 5ol croa Aranl) ac g



http://www.tadawulaty.com.sa/
http://www.tadawulaty.com.sa/

